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Holy Trinity Newsletter 

21st October 2022 
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Tuesday 1st - Friday 4th  - Times table week                                                

Thursday 3rd - Reception Class visit to Cadogan Gadens                               

Friday 4th  - Year 2 Local Heroes walk, am                                                                     

Monday 7th - Year 5 at Fulham Palace, am                                                     

Tuesday 8th - Years 1  &  3 Parent Meetings (1st date)                         

Tuesday 8th -  Year 4, Paper Engineering Workshop                                                              

Tuesday 8th - Year 6 at The National Army Museum, am     

Tuesday 8th - Reception & Year 4 Parent Meetings                                                                       

Wednesday 9th - Years 2, 5 & 6  Parent Meetings (1st date)                                                                                                                                        

Friday 11th - Remembrance Assembly, 10.30am, Church or 

Hall                                                                                                           

Mon 14th - Fri 18th  - Friendship Week                                                                    

Monday 14th - Year 3 at Fulham Palace, am                                                        

Monday 14th - Year 6 at The Poppy Factory, All day                                      

Tuesday 15th -  Reception, Years 1 & 3 Parents meetings (2nd 

date)                                                                                                  

Wednesday 16th - Years 2, 5 & 6 Parent meetings (2nd date)                                    

Thursday 17th - Year 4 Parent meetings (2nd date)              

Thursday 17th - Year 1 at The Tower Of London , all day                                       

Fri 18th  - Thurs 24th  - Book Fair, Cadogan Gardens Building                             

Friday 18th - Children In Need                                                                          

Mon21st - Fri 25th - RE Week                                                                              

Wed 23rd - Fri 25th  - Year 4 at Hooke Court                                                           

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

Students Of The Week 
 

 
Reception Class:  Leonard & Sophia 
Year 1:  Rebecca & Joshua 
Year 2:  Maryam & Seif 
Year 3:  Ashleigh & Oscar 
Year 4:  Whole Class Award                                               
Year 5:  Whole Class Award 
Year 6:  Whole Class Award 
 

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 24th Oct  - Tuesday 1st November All Half Term 

Monday 31st October All No school, Staff Inset Day 

Tuesday 1st November All Children back to school after half term 

Dates for your diary 

Did you know we have                                                              
an Amazon Wish List? 

Thank you  to everyone who 
has purchased something for our school  from 
our  Amazon Wish List!  If you would like to     
purchase something on our  behalf, please visit: 

  https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR  

If you find something you would like to purchase 
– just add it to your basket and follow the same                     
procedures as it you were ordering something 
for yourself. The items will then be delivered   
directly to the school – please 
make sure you  select the 
school address in the  delivery 
section.  

https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR


 

 

October is Black History Month where   we remember and celebrate the   
contributions of black individuals to our society and put a spotlight on their 
lives and stories. The theme for this year's Month is Time for  
Black History Change: Action Not Words, and there are many resources   
available to  support you  speaking with your children about Black history.   
 
Newsround has created a short video to explain why Black History Month was created and how it 
is  celebrated across the United Kingdom:  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/63114341  
CBeebies have also created a series of videos exploring Black history, retold by presenters and 
well-known characters from their cartoons: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/curations/black-history-month  
The Black History Month website also shares articles for adults, and shows where events are  
happening to celebrate the month across the UK:  
https://www.blackhistorymonth.org.uk/  
 

‘An uplifting tale of love, courage and letting go.       
Abi and her Grandad tell each other Anansi 
folktales.   They play games as they work together 
in the garden among the beautiful flowers and 
tasty vegetables. As they plant   memories, they 
share  secrets and develop a bond that nothing can 
break. Grandad is    as smart and mischievous   as 
the wily Anansi legend. Can he find a way to tell  
his granddaughter about his plans to return to   
Jamaica, his beloved homeland? 
Join our intrepid characters in this humorous and 
heartfelt intergenerational adventure, as they              
step into the unexpected. With evocative live                 
music, Grandad  Anansi is an uplifting tale of love,       
courage and letting go. 
Written by award-winning children’s author Elayn    
Ogbeta, Grandad Anansi is a Half Moon and Z-arts     
co-production: an exciting collaboration by the 
UK’s  leading small-scale young people’s venue and 
touring company and Manchester’s award-winning 
venue for children and families. 
Grandad Anansi is touring the UK celebrating Black 
History Month.’ 

Tickets for the                 
performances at           
the Lyric theatre  

available at: 
 

https://lyric.co.uk/
shows/grandad-anansi/ 



 

 

UNIFORM 
 

We would like to remind you that school coats should either be the school coat or should be a plain 
navy blue one  - no fur collars please.  Can we also remind you that children should have a school 
backpack to bring in books, trainers etc.  Other bags/backpacks are not school uniform. 
 
 

After half term, all children should be            
wearing winter uniform.   

No more summer dresses please. 

 

 

 Blue or red socks or tights 
 Blue or red hair accessories 
 School Bag 
 School coat or plain navy blue coat 
 Navy school polo shirts  
        (no white polo shirts or roll necks please)                 
 Red knitted cardigans or jumpers (no fleeces please) 
 

Reception class & PE kit 
 Plain navy joggers only 
 Navy school logo sweatshirt 
 Navy school logo polo 
 Red or navy socks only 



 

 

INDIVIDUAL PARENT MEETINGS 
Tues 8th November - Thurs 17th November 

 
We would like to invite you to book a parent meeting to discuss how your child has 
settled into the new academic year. The meeting will last for 12 minutes, so please use the time wisely and 
have your questions prepared beforehand. These meetings will take place in person and may be booked 
using 'SchoolCloud'.  
 
Please browse to https://holytrinity.schoolcloud.co.uk and complete the details requested.  You can then 
click on the date you wish to book and you will receive a confirmation email. If you have any problems         
logging on then please contact msheahan@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  
Please remember to use the email address that you have given the school as it needs to match the contact 
we have on record. 

Reception Class 
Tuesday 8th  November and Tuesday 15th November 

(Amended time from previously advertised)  

Year 1 
Tuesday 8th November and Tuesday 15th November 

Year 2 
Wednesday 9th November and Wednesday16th November 

Year 3 
Tuesday 8th November and Tuesday 15th November 

Year 4 
Thursday 10th November and Thursday 17th November 

Year 5 
Wednesday 9th November and Wednesday 16th November 

Year 6 

Wednesday 9th November and Wednesday 16th November 

Happy Diwali   
Monday 24th October 2022 

 
 

What is Diwali? 
Diwali is a festival of lights and is 
one of the most important religious celebrations in  
the Hindu, Sikh, and Jain calendars. Diwali welcomes 
the New Year, symbolizing and  celebrating good   
over evil, light over darkness, and knowledge over 
ignorance.   For the  Indian  population, it’s an   
equally important regional and cultural festivity as it 
is religious.  Full of hope for new beginnings, Diwali is 
a time to embrace change and positivity. 
 

When is Diwali 2022? 
Diwali 2022 falls on Monday, October 24th.  
The festival is a five-day celebration, but the main 
day of Diwali is on the third day. This is when families 
gather together to perform the ritual “Lakshmi puja,” 
which is a prayer to the Goddess Lakshmi. 

 

Open Afternoon 
Tuesday 1st November 

3.30-4pm 
Open Morning 

Wednesday 2nd November 
8.30-9am 

Both buildings 
 

This is an opportunity for parents and carers 
to look through their child’s work and to see 
what they have been learning this term. 
Please try to make the time to come.  
 
You will get a chance to discuss your child’s 
progress during the 
individual parent 
meetings which will 
be held the  
following week. 



 

 

Christ Church Promises Auction 
Thursday 17th November 

 
 

Holy Trinity parents are invited  to join 
Christ Church for dinner and drinks at their 

2022 Promises Auction. 
 

Tickets available  on the 
SchoolGateway 

Have you dropped 
 off your                           

Jam Jars yet? 
 
 
 

We are still collecting  
empty (and clean) jam jars for an                
upcoming Christmas fundraiser.  
We would be so grateful for any 

spare you might have.  
The children will be making some  

delicious treats to sell at our 
Christmas Fair at the end of term!  

Please drop off in the office. 
Thank you! 



 

 

Follow us on our social  
media platforms: 

 

@cchtfederation 
@christchurchschoolkitchen      

Attendance Week beginning   
10th October 

Class % Lates  

RCM 96% 2 

1JD 93% 7 

2ZP 96% 7 

3MQ 92% 5 

4AJ 93% 11 

5CH 100% 2 

6TM 92% 5 

Kensington & Chelsea Foodbank 

Friends, you will have seen increasing numbers of stories about the increasing numbers of families 

who have come to depend on foodbanks.  Kensington and Chelsea has doubled the number of            

families it helps to feed during this last year.  As we said in the summer, please consider types of 

food that may be eaten without having to heat, or that may be boiled in a bag in a kettle, to be       

energy efficient.  The larder list remains similar and as always, your generosity is appreciated        

beyond  measure 

Your gifts can be taken to Holy Trinity Church from 3rd-5th  November Thursday to Saturday                 

10.00 – 17.00 and on Sunday 6th November around the Eucharist Service.  Many thanks as always 

for your help and support to our community. 

  

You may prefer to make a financial donation when you can’t help to fill the larder for K&CFB 

Bank details:    Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank 
postal address:  240 Lancaster Road W11 4AH 
sort code:  60-83-01 
account number: 20442606 , or 

Just Giving Web Link    https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank   

(site includes access to gift-aid)  As always many thanks for your help and support to our community. 

Tinned meats and fish that may be eaten cold – corned beef; chicken breast; (no pork please); 

tuna;  

mackerel  

Many varieties of pasta sauce (again, not with ham) 

All varieties of tinned vegetables 

Cup-a-soups & tinned soup 

Sunflower and Olive oil 

Long-life Juices and Milks – including dairy-free 

Tea  Coffee  Sugar 

Toilet Paper and Sanitary products (pads preferred) 

Personal toiletry products (deodorants; toothpaste/

brushes; shampoo; shower gel; shaving          materials) 

 At present no clothes are required thank you – please don’t bring in clothes as this creates a 

further task for the HTSS team in passing them on to charities. 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank


 

 

CHRISTMAS DATES ! 
 

19th November 2022 
Come and support and listen to our CCHT Choir 

take part in the Chelsea Christmas Lights  
Switch-On 

 
2nd December 2022 

Nothing could be more festive than our CCHT Choir 
singing carols in Pavilion Road with hot chocolate 

and twinkly lights all around.  
 

       10th December 202 
       Holy Trinity and Christ Church Christmas Fairs  

 
Christmas games, chocolate tombola, bottle tombola, Father Christmas’s Grotto, face painting, 
hot dog stand, mulled wine and hot chocolate, homemade cake & bake stand, flower stall, 
Church Christmas Raffle draw and much much more.  Child’s ticket pass for all the Christmas 
Games will be available to buy after half term on School Gateway. 
 
 
Our CCHT Online Christmas Shop also launches after half term with scented candles,             
coloured dinner candles, advent candles, Christmas cards, Christmas gifts, stocking fillers and  
lovely Christmas plants all available to purchase in the run up to Christmas. www.cchtshop.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Date For your Diary!  
 Our Elf Auction 

Monday 5th December—Saturday 10th December  
 
Look out for more details after half term on our superb  
Christmas online Auction run by our Reception classes at both 
schools.  Christmas goodies usually include bottles of Champagne,  
Christmas treats, homemade chocolates and gifts, indulgent bubble 
baths or spoiling spa treats, hampers, electronic games or tickets to a 
Christmas pantomime, homemade chutneys or even Christmas           
crackers. 
 
Please send your lot donations to Katie Rose at 
krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  
Lot values can range from £10 - £100 all in the name of the season of  
goodwill. 



 

 



 

 

Fantastic learning at Holy Trinity 

Year 6 have been  focusing on how we show emotions through facial expressions and body language. 
See if you can guess the emotions. 

This week Year 2           
recreated Van Gogh’s  

famous sunflower 
painting. 



 

 

MESSAGE FOR Y6 PARENTS/CARERS 
Secondary eAdmissions  Deadline Monday 31st October  

 
Just a reminder that you will need to fill out your online eAdmissions secondary transfer 
form by Monday 31st October. Please do not forget!  
 

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/importantdates 

 
 

eAdmissions 

Monday 31 October 2022 is the closing date for a child starting Secondary school (Year 7) and a Uni-
versity Technical College (Year 10) Saturday 15 January 2023 is the closing date for a child starting Pri-
mary school (Reception) and Junior school (Year 3) 
www.eadmissions.org.uk 

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/importantdates
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/importantdates
http://www.eadmissions.org.uk


 

 



 

 

Photos from clubs this week 

Wednesday cooking 
 club 

Rec & Year 1  
Art Club 

Years 3 & 4 
Homework Clubs 
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